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Students Rights and Responsibilities  

Handbook 
To see a copy of Warren Township’s Student rights and Responsibilities Handbook, please go 

to the following link on the internet:  http://www.warren.k12.in.us/student-rightsresp. 

February 17, 2017 

COLOR DAYS 

Art, Music, Physical 

Education & Library  

Rotation 

  

Monday  White  

Tuesday Blue 

Wednesday Green 

Thursday Red 

Friday  White 

 

Dear Lakeside Parents and Guardians, 

 

Please not that school will not be in session on Monday due to the Presi-

dent’s Day holiday. 

 

Beginning next week, our 3rd and 4th grade students will be taking the 

ISTEP+ practice tests.  Teachers are allowed to use the practice tests for 

instructional purposes, so they may be practicing over the period of a cou-

ple of days.  The following week, all 3rd and 4th grade students will begin 

taking the actual ISTEP+ assessment.  Please ensure your child is on time 

each day as our testing will be completed primarily in the morning hours.   

 

Thank you and have a great weekend! 

Mr. Hoog 

Mr. Hoog’s Headlines… 

February 2017 

20 No School—Presidents’ Day 

22 Jump Rope for Heart 

JUMP ROPE FOR HEART!! 
 
Jump rope for Heart” will be on Wednesday, 

February 22 during unified arts classes.  In-

formation for this event was passed out this 

week during PE class.  Please make an effort 

to support the American 

Heart Association and 

their fight against heart 

disease.  Thank you for 

your efforts. 

SAVE THE DATE 

 

 

 

NO SCHOOL 
 Presidents’ Day 

 Monday, February 20 

16/17 Year-

books are now 

on Sale.  Year-

books are $10.00, if you 

are paying with check, 

please make payments to 

Lifetouch.  Order Dead-

line is February 24, 

2017.  Additional order 

forms are available in the 

main office  

Our annual Spring 

Carnival is on March 
10th! If you can vol-

unteer, please contact 

JoAnna Sweeney 

at Jsweeney0914@yahoo.com  

mailto:Jsweeney0914@yahoo.com


Room Teacher Student Room Teacher Student Room  Teacher Student 

1 Cotton Jordan 10 Harrison Zander 19 Milligan Keenan 

2 Ward Bryce 11 Holmes Kierra 20 Vincz Jayda 

3 McIntrye Jonathan 12 Jackson Jordan 21 Gardner Riley 

4 Tunnicliffe Ericka 13 Wiegand Rashad 22 Nelms Storie 

5 Tople Valerie 14 Sutton Isaac 23 Mattax DeAndre 

6 Anderson Jordan 15 Wittman Le’Asia 24 Lawver Nevaeh 

7 Mitchell  16 Young Braden XL Hoppes Corbin 

8 Hessong Darnell 17 Williams Madelyn    

9 Elkins Taliyah 18 Ward Kailisha    

CORE STUDENTS FOR THE WEEK OF February 13-17, 2017 

Please continue to send in 

BTFE! This year so far we 

have earned over $800 for 

our school! We only have a 

few more months to reach our goal of 

1,000 box tops! Be on the look out for a 

contest coming soon to a classroom near 

you!!   

JOIN US FOR A NIGHT 

OF FOOD, FUN, AND 

FAMILY.  PROCEEDS 

WILL SUPPORT PROGRAMS 

AND PROJECTS AT 

LAKESIDE 

WHERE:  

McDonald's  CHERRY TREE 

9851 E WASHINGTON STREET 

WHEN: 

WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 22 

6PM TO 8PM 

4th Grade  CO-ED BASKETBALL 

TOURNAMENT 

 

FRIDAY, MARCH 3RD @ 6:00PM 

WARREN CENTRAL FIELD-

HOUSE  

$3.00 per person or 

$10.00 for family of four 

(PARENTS MUST ACCOMPANY 

PLAYERS) 

 

**CASH ONLY** 
 

All proceeds benefit the 

Warren Arts and Educa-

tion Foundation 

A 2017 WCHS Student Photography Exhibit 
Come see what images look like through the lens of Warren 

Central Photographers. The event is open to everyone and free 

to the public. The event promotes the discovery, understanding 

and enjoyment of our students best work through the photo-

graphic celebration of their efforts. Please join us in Irvington 

for the opening reception at the Bona Thompson Memorial 

Center on Friday March 3rd, from 6-9 p.m. 

 


